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From: Hammock, Rebecca
To: Reed, Tyler; Robinson, Doug
Subject: FW: FWC"s Comments on Seminole County 23-01ESR (Amendment #2023-TXT.01)
Date: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 3:12:41 PM


FYI- For the project file. Thanks.
 


From: Irving, Robert <Robert.Irving@MyFWC.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 2:52 PM
To: Hammock, Rebecca <rhammock@seminolecountyfl.gov>
Cc: Conservation Planning Services <conservationplanningservices@MyFWC.com>;
DCPexternalagencycomments@deo.myflorida.com; Hinton, William <William.Hinton@MyFWC.com>
Subject: FWC's Comments on Seminole County 23-01ESR (Amendment #2023-TXT.01)
 
NOTICE: This email was sent from someone outside of the Seminole County BCC Organization. Always use caution
when opening attachments or clicking links from unknown senders or when receiving unexpected emails. If you
believe this message is suspicious or malicious in nature, please use the Phish Alert Button to report it to the
Information Services Security Team or contact 311Support at CSDSupport@seminolecountyfl.gov


Dear Ms. Hammock, 
 
Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission (FWC) staff reviewed the proposed
comprehensive plan amendment in accordance with Chapter 163.3184(3), Florida Statutes. 
We have no comments, recommendations, or objections related to listed species and their
habitat or other fish and wildlife resources to offer on this amendment.
 
FWC staff appreciate the opportunity to review this project.  Please send any requests for
further information to ConservationPlanningServices@MyFWC.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robert Irving
Land Use Planning Program Supervisor
Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission
Phone: (850) 354-3578
 
Seminole County 23-01ESR_57386
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